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June 9, 2004 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Mr. Calvin Leggett, P.E., Manager 
    Program Development Branch 
 
ATTENTION: Omar Sulton 

Project Management/Scheduling Unit 
 
FROM:   Phillip S. Harris, III, P.E.  Manager  
    Office of Natural Environment 

Project Development & Environmental Analysis 
 
SUBJECT: Request for State Forces Construction Funds SALT 

Mitigation Site, Moore County (R-210WM) 
 
 
Your assistance is requested to obtain state forces construction funds in the amount of 
$30, 000 for work at the subject mitigation site.  The site needs to be constructed in the 
summer/fall of 2004, in order to provide compensatory wetland mitigation for 
unavoidable roadway construction impacts.   
 
Due to permit requirements and NCDOT wetland mitigation needs, it is necessary that 
this work be completed this year. 
 
The work for this project has been scheduled for late summer/early fall 2004 by state 
forces.  By making use of state forces, detailed plans and provisions will not have to be 
developed, work can begin immediately, and the effort can be directed by the Department 
to construct the site in a timely manner.  This will enable the Department to save time 
and money in addition to obtaining a better product.   
 
Please find attached for your review and consent, a state forces construction cost 
estimate, as well as a P.O. Contract construction estimate.  If possible, approval needs to 
be processed at the next Board of Transportation meeting. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  If you have questions regarding this project, please 
contact Byron Moore, at 715-1491.   
 
Cc: Byron Moore, PE, Natural Environment Engineer 

Richard W. Hancock , PE, Division 8 Maintenance Engineer 



 
 

   

C.E. Chuck Dumas , Jr., District Engineer  
Kim Lash, P.E., Program Development 
David Harris, P.E., Roadside Environmental Unit 
Art C. King, Division Environmental Officer 

 
 

 


